Report of the Museum Committee
For 12/11/2017 & 2/12/2018

We had (19) visitors sign the register for the months of December & January.

We made (2) purchases of artifacts since the last report:
A bound collection of The Newport-Lake Sunapee Times newspapers July through
December for 1954
A copy of Mary Lou & Rays new book -

We had (10) individual donation of artifacts to the Museum in months of December and January:
Larry Flint (1) item
Becky Chase Connary (1) item
Jackie Bell (1) item
Jan McMabhan (3) items
Brent Stocker (1) item
Arnie Hebert (31) items
Dottie Collins (27) items
Roberta Callum (27) items
Jan McMahan (19) items

Sunday February 18™. the Kearsarge Magazine will host a reception for the Newport organizations
and people that are featured in the up-coming issue. The Newport Historical Society Museum will
be the location of this reception. Kearsarge will be supplying light refreshments. The reception will
be from 12 noon until2 PM. Mary Lou McGuire and Ray Reid will be here to sell and autograph
their new book on the early history of Newport.

We have been working on sorting and collating the old town records: School, Military, and
the Fire Department to name a few.

We are always looking for new Docents, training will be provided. You will enjoy your time there
and will learn a little more about your Town.

Respectfully
Larry Cote, Newport Historical Society Museum Director



